
 

GENERAL CIRCULAR NUMBER 2020-026 

DATE:   April 22, 2020 

TO: Heads of State Agencies, Human Resources Directors, and State Employees 

SUBJECT: COVID-19 – No. 19: State Employee Recognition Week 2020 Rescheduled 

 

NOTE: PLEASE POST THIS GENERAL CIRCULAR IN A 
LOCATION ACCESSIBLE BY ALL EMPLOYEES. 

 
Dear Fellow Employees, 
 
Due to ongoing COVID-19 issues, State Employee Recognition Day has been rescheduled from 
May 6 to September 30. While the official day has been delayed, that doesn’t have to stop you 
from recognizing the important and valuable services state employees provide to the citizens of 
Louisiana. 
 
State Civil Service encourages you to use this time to celebrate your employees and share the 
good work they are doing during the COVID-19 crisis using the hashtags #SomeGoodNews and 
#EveryDayForEveryCitizen! 
 
I genuinely thank each of you for your service, and I can’t wait to celebrate in September! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
s/Byron P. Decoteau, Jr. 
State Civil Service Director 

  

Byron P. Decoteau, Jr., Director 

Post Office Box 94111 

Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9111 

225.342.8274 

scsinfo@la.gov  

civilservice.la.gov 
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